
Taylor Hutter -   Planning for Return to School – 9 July 2020 

 

My question to the Board concerns the difference in on-line teaching between the OCDSB 
and private/independent schools.  
 
During the on-line phase, my daughter saw her kindergarten teachers for 15 minutes every 
2 weeks (7.5 minutes each week). I'm wondering if any education specialist would define 
that as teacher-led, on-line learning.  
 
Given the report that private schools carried out on-line learning throughout the regular 
school day (CBC article of June 24, and the schools' websites), will the Board require 
teachers from kindergarten up to teach their full-day of school, in the event of on-line 
learning? This is so that a situation is not created whereby students in the private system 
receive a consistent teacher-led education this year while those in the public system do 
not). 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to have this concern addressed. 
 
Kind regards, 
Taylor Hutter 
 


